
Newington Residents:   

 

My name is Christopher Cross living at 327 Nimble 

Hill Road for the last 30 years.  During that period I have been 

privileged to be a representative on our town planning board and ask for 

your vote to continue.  Although I have been unable to attend meetings 

for the last 6 months due to a medical recovery for cancer, I anticipate 

being fully capable of continuing planning board duties if elected by 

this Spring.  I ask for your continued support.   

 

Thank you, Chris 


